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Subject: Know your government fleet is in the field with GPS fleet tracking.

Trouble viewing this email? Click here to view on web.

Confirm fleet location with
GPS VEHICLE TRACKING
Want to increase driver accountability? 
Learn how in a short eBrief.

Learn More

With Networkfleet, you can have peace of mind that your government fleet is where you expect 
them to be. Get actionable data that helps you verify when your fleet is on the job site, optimize 
fleet usage and increase driver accountability.

Locate Your Fleet Remotely
Networkfleet enables you to verify the location of your fleet at any time from the convenience of 
a web-based fleet application. Plus, you can view a 24-hour driving history of each vehicle, 
start/stop times, drive time summary and other detailed reports that enable you to manage your 
fleet from your seat. Find out how.

Help Boost Driver Efficiency
When you know where your fleet is, you can send your closest drivers to a job, helping you 
accomplish more in the course of a day. Plus, when drivers know that you are aware of their 
whereabouts, they often make more responsible decisions, such as reduce speeding and
excessive idle time. Learn more.

Optimize Vehicle Usage
Operating an efficient fleet starts with knowing where, when and how your fleet is used. Get 
detailed information that helps you track trends for trips taken, days utilized, miles driven, engine 
hours and more, so you can make informed decisions about each vehicle in your government
fleet. Get more info.

Verizon Networkfleet can help improve accountability in your government fleet. Read a short 
eBrief to learn how.

Regards,

Verizon Networkfleet
866.869.1353
sales@networkfleet.com
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www.networkfleet.com

Learn more: Networkfleet's 2G Migration Plan
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